Dear 8th Grade Parents,

It is hard to believe that the school year is almost over and your "babies" will be graduating from Middle School. As most of you know, the 8th graders get a spot in the yearbook for their baby picture and a letter/note from their parent(s). Attached is the layout, so you can see how much room you have. The letter/note can be about 100-150 words.

If you could email me the letter and a baby photo, I can take care of the rest. Becky Henzel and I are working together on this project. I'll need everything submitted to me by Thursday, April 20th.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Best Regards, Steve Hubbard mistahsteve@yahoo.com